
Lions District D 

Cabinet Meeting, April 28, 2023

CARE report


I can report that the contributions to CARE for the project in Haiti are down.

As of March 2023 only 14 clubs in District D have contributed to CARE.


Contribution in the Multiple District are also down and at this rate will be short of the 
goal $40,000 needed to support the program.

There are 9 Districts with in MD19 of these only 2 Districts have contributed more than 
4,500 one of these being District D.


If each District contributed $4,500 we would achieve our goal of $40,000.

A zoom meeting with all the CARE chairpersons in the Multiple District has been 
proposed for May.  A serious discussion on how to continue with this program needs to 
take place.


Respectfully submitted

Kim Davis, District D,

CARE chairperson


